
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses activating next stage laws with Muthana AL-Samarie

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the head of Azim Alliance, Mr.

Muthana Al-Samaraie on 18/7/2023, and discussed views on the developments of the political

landscape in Iraq and the region, and ways to support the Iraqi government. His Eminence

stressed the importance of providing the appropriate conditions for the government to implement

its program and fulfill its obligations to the people and its representatives. H.E. called to

invest  in  the  current  positive  atmosphere  to  transition  the  current  stability  into  a

sustainable one, calling for more effort in adopting important laws and laws of the previous

sessions. Moreover, H.E. affirmed the importance of enhancing Iraq’s positive statutes in its

regional and international surroundings.


